To: Gallatin County School Board
CC: Dot Perkins, Mark Hale

Due to the required implementation of 704 KAR 7:160 in Gallatin County
Schools, the "unknown" liabilities and potential for lawsuits not only for
Gallatin County Schools and/or its employees responsible for
implementation of the administrative regulation that through presentation
had more than its share of "unknowns", I resign my position as bus monitor
effective 12:01 A.M., August 8, 2013.
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Billy J. Mclntire
P.O. Box 211

360 Carver's Trail
Warsaw, Kentucky 41095




